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Photographs/Filming Permission Form %}Eﬂ%me

The Literature Centre will be filming and taking photos for promotional purposes for Young
Writers Collective workshops throughout the year. The photographs and short video
compilations are used on our website for promotional purposes, in funding applications and
occasionally used on our social media platforms. Whilst no student names will be mentioned
when content is posted to social media, we cannot guarantee that your child will not be able to
be identified.

Any images captured by the Centre will not be kept any longer than is necessary for the above
mentioned purposes and will be stored and disposed of securely.

Should you NOT give permission for your child/children to be potentially recognised in our
photos or videos please sign below. You will also be required to advise Centre staff that your
child/children are not to be filmed or photographed on each of their Collective participation
days.

[ ] | DO NOT give permission to have my child/children included in photos or videos.

Signed: (Parent/Guardian)

Parent/Guardian Name:

Date: / /

Student Name:

Student Year Level:

School:

Please email this completed form to writers@thelitcentre.org.au

For any questions please contact us on the email above or call (08) 9430 6869.
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